
S a m a r t h  I n s t i t u t e  o f  P h a r m a c y,  B e l h e  ( 6 9 1 0 )  





This health Check up Camp activity was conducted in the collaboration of  

NSS unit of SIOP & Samarth Ayurvedic Hospital , Belhe  (Bangarwadi) 



This health Check up Camp activity was conducted in the collaboration of  

NSS unit of SIOP & Samarth Ayurvedic Hospital , Belhe  (Bangarwadi) 



This activity conducted at Basket Ball Ground, SREI where Staff & student  

representative from all departments And NSS unit present for yoga  

on the occasion of National Yoga Day 



Congratulations to all the qualified students!  
 We are thrilled to hear that three students from the Final Year B. 

Pharm (AY 2023-24) have successfully qualified in the prestigious 

NATIONAL LEVEL NIPER JEE-2024!  

This incredible achievement is a testament to your unwavering 

dedication, hard work, and perseverance. 

Your success has not only made you proud but has also brought immense 

pride to the entire SIOP community. We applaud your efforts and wish 

you continued success as you embark on this next exciting chapter of 

your academic and professional journey.  

Once again, heartfelt congratulations to all of you! Keep shining and 

inspiring others!  



CONGRATULATIONS…!!!  
MR. SHUBHAM SHIRTAR (D. PHARMACY) & MR. RITIK MATADE (B. PHARMACY)! ฀  

 We are thrilled to celebrate your remarkable achievement of securing a job 

at such a prestigious company after completing your D. Pharmacy and B. Pharmacy 

from SIOP. Your hard work, determination, and dedication have truly paid off, and 

this is just the beginning of an exciting career in the pharma industry. 

 Wishing you both continued success and fulfillment as you embark on this 

new professional journey. May your careers be filled with growth, innovation, and 

accomplishments!  
All the best for a bright future ahead!  



HEARTFELT CONGRATULATIONS TO THE D. PHARMACY STUDENTS! 
On behalf of the Management, Teaching, Non-Teaching Staff, and fellow Students, we 

extend our warmest congratulations to all the students who have successfully passed 

the Summer Examination 2024 conducted by MSBTE. 

 A special recognition goes to those who have achieved top ranks in their 

respective classes. Your exceptional performance is a reflection of your hard work, 

dedication, and commitment to excellence. You have not only made yourselves proud 

but have also made the entire SIOP family proud. We are confident that this 

achievement marks the beginning of even greater success in your future endeavors. 

We wish you all the best as you continue your journey towards becoming successful 

professionals in the pharmaceutical field. 

Once again, congratulations to all of you! 

Keep shining and striving for excellence!  


